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Vehicle and Foot Pursuit 
 

New Braunfels, Texas — On today’s date (11-18-19), at approximately 8:40am, the New Braunfels Police 
Department received a 911 call from a victim who had just had his vehicle stolen from an address in the 900 
block of Eikel Street.  Officers began searching the area and the stolen vehicle, a black Nissan Titan pickup 
truck, was located on the southbound I-35 access road as it made a left-hand turn at Rueckle Road and 
headed northbound on the access road.  A traffic stop was initiated, but the driver ignored the officer’s 
lights and sirens and proceeded to flee at a high rate of speed.   
 
The truck eventually turned off of the access road onto FM 1044, then turned onto Klein Road, and 
eventually stopped the vehicle in the 2900 block of Lonesome Creek Trail and fled on foot.  The suspect ran 
across a field in the direction of Voss Farms Elementary School, so officers immediately notified campus 
officials and the school was placed on a precautionary lockdown.  The suspect then ran around the outside 
of the campus into the front parking lot of the school where he was quickly detained without further 
incident by other responding officers. 
 
A New Braunfels Police Officer did suffer an ankle injury during the foot pursuit and was taken by New 
Braunfels Fire and EMS to a local hospital for treatment.   
 
The suspect, a 16-year old juvenile male, was taken to Guadalupe County Juvenile Detention Facility and 
charged with Unauthorized Use of a Motor Vehicle (State Jail felony) and Evading Causing Bodily Injury 
(3rd degree felony). 
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